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Wareham Bike Path Committee Meeting
February 16, 2011
At Wareham Multi Service Center

In Attendance: Committee members Michael Langford, Dale Scott, Lois Fountain,
new committee applicant Damon Howard, Friends of Wareham Pathway David Smith
and Arch Williams

Minutes of the January 19™ meeting were read and accepted.

It was noted that the Pathway has had several articles in various local newspapers in
the past month.

Informational Meetings were held during the past month with the Zoning Board,
Conservation Commission and Open Space. A tentative appointment is made with
the Historical Commission for Wednesday, March 2.

A public meeting with the Mass. Dept of Transportation Project Development
Engineers, Pamela Haznar and Robert Gregory, Town Administrator, Mark Andrews;
representatives from Weston & Sampson, SRPEDD and the Bike Path Committee is
set for 9 am Wednesday, March 9 in the Town Hall Cafeteria.

Dawd Arch and Lois attended the South Coast Regional Bikeway Summit February
15" and reported on the progress of the various towns, cities and of the East Coast
Green Way Alliance.

Dale, Lois and Arch have reviewed the Website and made several suggestions. It was
noted that the bike path survey seems unavailable at present. Arch has contacted
SRPEDD for an updated map and will consult Matt Underhill regarding changes to
the website.

Damon Howard, committee applicant, was interviewed and it was voted to
recommend his appointment to the committee

Arch and Damon will deveiop a program to celebrate 2011 Bay State Bike Week to
be held May 14" - 20"

The next Committee meeting wifl be March 16, 201 | at the Multi Service Center.
Respectfully submitted,

Lois Fountain, Acting Secretary




